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Some important things Georgia Southern faculty and staff should know this week, collected by University Communications and Marketing.

>>> Annual ‘For the Love of Blue’ campaign kicks off this week
The 2023 “For the Love of Blue” campus employee giving campaign kicks off this Wednesday, 

February 1 and offers more than 1,000 opportunities to make an impact with your gift. 
This once-a-year campaign is tailored specifically for employee giving, making it easy to pledge 

a one-time charitable gift or multiple payroll gift deductions to one of the causes you care about. The 
employee support during For the Love of Blue makes a lasting impact on our students and our future!

Visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/FTLOB for more information. 

>>> Encourage currently enrolled student to apply for scholarships
Currently enrolled students have through February 1 to apply for scholarships for the 2023 - 

2024 academic year. Students should apply in the MyScholarships Portal using the link on the 
MyGeorgiaSouthern homepage. All majors are included with more than $1 million in scholarship 
awards available. 

Questions may be directed to myscholarships@georgiasouthern.edu

>>> Tomorrow is deadline to disclose state business transactions
Each year, all public employees and officials are required to file a report disclosing any 

business transactions entered into with the state of Georgia or any agency of the state of Georgia over 
the past calendar year. 

The report must be filed by Jan. 31 and should include all transactions entered into by the 
public employee on behalf of himself or herself OR on behalf of any entity in which the employee, 
employee's spouse or employee's dependents hold a substantial interest.

Find out more here.

>>> Join your fellow Eagles at a Savannah Ghost Pirates game
Georgia Southern Night at the Savannah Ghost Pirates is Friday, Feb. 10. Come check out 

local professional ice hockey at 7:30 p.m. A portion of each ticket sold goes toward Georgia Southern 
scholarships. Tickets may be purchased at GeorgiaSouthern.edu/alumni/GhostPirates.

Event Details: 
Date: Feb. 10, 2023
Time: 7:30 p.m.
Cost: Varies; Tickets start at $19
Location: Enmarket Arena
Address: 620 Stiles Ave Savannah, Georgia 31415
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